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We can’t help but wonder what Arch Klumph , the founder of The Rotary Foundation, 
would think about TRF’s 100th Anniversary?  He’d be so proud of what Rotarians     
have done to grow OUR foundation from its humble beginnings of $26.50 to become 
one of the world most significant foundations with a billion dollar endowment.    

We will celebrate this  incredible milestone in Arch Klumph’s hometown of Cleveland 
and we plan to do his legacy proud.  The Legacy Zone will feature world-class speakers 
and entertainment, more fellowship time in the House of Friendship and a special 
event called Rotary Goes Bollywood!   Of course, a trip to Cleveland wouldn’t be com-
plete without a visit to the Rock and Roll Hall of Fame.  

We know you will want to join the celebration at the                   Institute.   There are lots of 
surprises and the hits just keep on coming! 

                     Rotary International Director Jennifer Jones & Nick Krayacich 

 

     
ROCK AND ROLL HALL OF FAME 

 

 

 

 

No trip to Cleveland is complete without a visit to the                                                

Rock and Roll Hall of Fame.   

On Saturday afternoon, you will have free time to enjoy Cleveland.  Your Registration 

Packet will include a voucher for admission to this iconic museum.   The museum is 

within walking distance of the Renaissance Hotel.  Do NOT miss this opportunity! 

Check out http://www.rockhall.com/ to learn more. 

FUN FACTS ABOUT ARCH KLUMPH 

Born in Conneautville, Pennsylvania on        

June 6, 1869, he is a direct descendent on his 

mother’s side of James Fennimore Cooper,  

the American novelist. 

For more information, contact 

Institute Chair PDG Pat Merryweather 

dg6450pat@aol.com 

630-202-5579 

http://www.rockhall.com
mailto:dg6450pat@aol.com


SPEAKER’S CORNER 

    Ian Riseley will serve as Rotary International President in 2017-18.  A Rotarian since 1978, 

Ian is a charter member of the Rotary Club of Sandringham, Victoria, Australia.  He has served RI 

as treasurer, director, and as a member and chair of numerous RI and TRF committees.  Most  

recently, he served as a Trustee of The Rotary Foundation, and currently, he is the co-chair of the 

2016 (Seoul)  Convention Committee.  

A chartered accountant and principal of Ian Riseley and Co., Ian has been a board member for 

both a private and a public school, a member of the Community Advisory Group for the City of Sandringham, 

President of Beaumaris Sea Scouts Group, and President of Langi-Taan Ski Club, as well as an honorary auditor or 

advisor for a number of charitable organizations. 

Ian’s honors include the AusAID Peacebuilder Award from the Australian government in recognition of his 

work   in East Timor, the Medal of the Order of Australia for services to the Australian community, and the         

Regional Service Award for a Polio-Free World from The Rotary Foundation. 

Ian is married to Juliet, a past district governor.  They are Major Donors and Bequest Society members of           

The Rotary Foundation.  They have two children, and four grandchildren.  Ian and Juliet live on seven hectares at 

Moorooduc where they practice their personal philosophy of sustainable and organic living. 

Bill Boyd, Trustee of The Rotary Foundation                              

President of Rotary International, 2006-07 

Bill retired in 1995 as general manager of Gordon 

and Gotch Magazines Ltd., New Zealand’s largest 

magazine distributor.  His career in books and 

magazines began at age 15 when he left school to 

work in his father’s bookshop.  

He has been active in scouting and church youth activities and was 

a rugby union football referee for 31 years.  He is trustee of New 

Zealand’s Trees for Survival trust and the June Gray Trust. He was 

awarded the Queen’s Service Order for Community Service in the 

2007 New Year Honours list and became a Companion of the New 

Zealand Order of Merit in 2013.  

A Rotarian since 1971, Bill has served RI as president, treasurer, 

director, Foundation trustee and chair, regional Rotary Foundation 

coordinator, Rotary information counselor, committee member 

and chair, International Assembly moderator, RI training leader, 

and district governor. 

During his year as RI president, Bill and Lorna visited 40 countries. 
He is a recipient of The Rotary Foundation’s Citation for Meritori-
ous Service and its Distinguished Service Award.  

How Do I Register? 

There are three steps to fully register for 

the 2016 Legacy Zone  

1. Registration (you may have already 

completed this step in Detroit) - Go to 

http://zones28-29.org/SitePage/legacy-

zone and click on “Click here for Regis-

tration.”  Fill in the information and pay 

the $175 fee (just one fee per single or 

couple).   Registration goes up to $200 

on June 1st. 

2. Hotel Reservations—Go to https://

goo.gl/h8pm9C and complete the re-

quired information.  (Use this link.  Do 

NOT go directly to the Renaissance 

website if you want the special Rotary 

rate of $149 +tax per night.)  

3. Institute Packages—Packages include 

meals and are priced per person.       

Institute Packages will be available for 

purchase online on April 22nd. 

http://zones28-29.org/SitePage/legacy-zone
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